Nareka Jacsues

From: BwW

Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2025 1:33 PM
To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Central Saanich pball courts

[You don't often get email from_. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

Hello,
| would like to add my support to see pickleball courts added in the Central Saanich area.

Having participated in the VRPA program this year to bring pickleball to the elementary schools in Victoria, it seems
inevitable that the added number of eager pball players wanting to access courts will greatly increase.

Please give whole hearted consideration for any future proposal regarding new courts.

Yours faithfully,
Barbara Walker
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